
 

DATE: June 12, 2018  

  

TO: Ted Kallam, Engineering Division Manager 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist 

 

DEPARTMENT:  Water Resources 

 

SUBJECT:         M/WBE Memo for 2017-065 South Elm Street Water Main Structural Lining 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Michels Pipe Services for the 2017-065 

South Elm Street Water Main Structural Lining project.  The contract amount is $550,300.00.  The goals 

established for the project were M/WBE combined goal of 4%.  Affidavit C submitted with the bid 

indicates that the contractor met the combined M/WBE goal.    

 

Michels Pipe Services has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following MBE certified 

firms: 

 

MBE 
Ranking Grading, 

Inc 
Guilford 

Delivery of Backfill 

Materials 
$4,240.00   .77% 

MBE 
McCain Striping 

Services, Inc 
Guilford Traffic Control Services $16,640.00 3.02% 

MBE 
Harris Concrete and 

Construction, Inc 
Guilford 

Concrete Work(Sidewalks, 

Curbs) 
$2,400.00 .44% 

 

Please don’t hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirim McGee, 

MWBE Specialist 

 

cc: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 

 


